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| Department of Planning Services
To: M.J. French Dept. 705,

Director of Planning Services P t i LS The Town Hall,

' a2 FL'C 8 Hornton Street,
Ref.: DPS/TF/94 /0 2. 5% 3 y A (L} . London W87NX.
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The Royal Borough of ¥ ,, ¢ Kensington and Chelsea

Department of Planning Services

To: M.J. French - Dept. 705,
Director of Planning Services The Town Hall,
‘ Hornton Street,
Ref.: DPS/TP/ @_‘ London, W8 7NX.

Dear Sir,
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Coitee 213 Baendac 2029

14 Addison Crescent (Management) Limited

@ M 14 Addison Crescent

London Wi4 8JR

@ /Q(/S Tel:  020-7602 8809

Fax: 020-7371 3384
BY POST AND BY FAX: 0171-361 3463

Your Ref: DPS/DCC/PP/99/02563/ALS

11" March, 2000

‘!RECEIVED BY PLANNING SERVICES!
Mr M J French Lk [roc] w S !
Executive Director, Planning and Conservation
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Dear Mr French,

Proposed development at: Land Fronting Addison Crescent, in rear garden of 63
Addison Road, London, W14 8JJ

Thank you for your letter dated 1% March, 2000 and we have now had an opportunity of
viewing both the original and revised drawings of the above proposed development.

We are pleased to note that it now seems that we will not lose any parking spaces, and that the
front wall fagade will be kept relatively in tact. According to the plans it seems as 1f there
will be 2 front gates, one in the centre and one on the western side. As there are steps to
basement level at the western side would it not be better to have one entrance gate on that side
- this would certainly enhance the appearance of the Crescent. In any case we hope that any
front/side gates would be the same or similar to those of nos. 14 and 15 Addison Crescent.

We note that the West and Rear elevations of the proposed development are to be built of
yellow stock bricks. Bearing in mind that the West elevation overlooks 14 Addison Crescent
and that this elevation, from the plans, seems to be only 6.5 metres in depth, we would be
grateful if Grey Stock bricks could be considered. This would be in keeping with the front
east facing section of 14 Addison Crescent which is approximately the same depth.

Thank you for giving us the chance of commenting upon the above and we would welcome
the opportunity of discussing the above points with a Council Representative.

Yours sincerely,

For and on behalf of
14 Addison Crescent (Management) Limited

Directors: S. Riccioni Mrs M. Mortimer Reg.No. 1183099




